
HELP REBUILD A BETTER 
I-84 IN HARTFORD! 

Have ideas 
on how to 

fix I-84?

We want to hear from you!

SAVE THE DATE!

We need to rebuild I-84 in Hartford. We also would like to reduce tra�  c congestion and improve safety 

on the highway, as well as reduce the impacts on the communities it passes through. We have designed 

some potential solutions that are very di� erent from the highway now. We want to learn which of these 

ideas can work for you!

Please attend this public meeting!

Wednesday, December 2, 2015, 4 -8 PM, Raymond Library, 840 Main Street, East Hartford

The meeting will begin with an open house session where participants can view project materials.  

Attendees can view and discuss general information, design plans, and graphics about the project.  

A presentation will follow at 6:00 PM, followed by a comment and question / answer period. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Visit i84hartford.com for more details on the meetings and project.

Hosted by the Connecticut Department of Transportation. 

Tired of 
sitting in 
traffic?

Visit our website or follow us on social media to learn more.
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Connecticut Department of Transportation

i84hartford.com facebook.com/i84hartford @i84hartford @i84hartford


